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Greetings Members,
As we do each October, we held the annual membership meeting to recap where we stand
financially, review accomplishments for the year and appoint our newest board members. I am
excited to announce new board members Brad Patty and Jordan Cardwell have been elected to a
three-year term, which will commence in January 2024. I have every confidence that they will
contribute greatly to the continued success of our club. Please join me in congratulating Brad and
Jordan on their appointments.

The 90-Degree Rule for Golf Carts: We kindly request that you keep your golf carts on
the cart paths as much as possible. When it is necessary to leave the cart path, always do
so at a 90-degree angle to minimize any potential damage to the fairways. This also
means keeping carts a minimum of 30 yards from the greens. 
Repairing Divots and Ball Markes: Please promptly repair any divots you create on the
fairways and ball marks you make on the greens. By taking a moment to repair divots,
you help keep our course in pristine condition for the enjoyment of all members.
Raking Sand Traps: You may have noticed the addition of new sand in some of the
bunkers on the front nine. This has really contributed to beautify and the playability of
those holes. After playing out of a bunker, please remember to thoroughly rake the sand,
leaving it smooth and ready for the next golfer.

November is upon us, and with it comes the crisp air, the changing of the leaves and the
perfect conditions for golf at our beautiful facility. Our course is a source of pride for all of
us and its beauty and quality rely on our collective efforts to maintain it. Please remember to
adhere to our course guidelines, ensuring that we preserve its integrity and make it enjoyable
for everyone.

1.

2.

3.

Your commitment to these guidelines not only preserves the beauty of our course but also
enhances the experience for your fellow members and guests. Thank you for your
cooperation in upholding these standards.

PRESIDENTS REPORT 

TERRY ROUSH

As we approach the end of the year and the holiday season, we have much to be look forward to and to be thankful
for, including good times with our fellow members. Our club thrives because of the dedication and enthusiasm of
each and every one of you. If you have any questions, suggestions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to
me, the board of directors or our staff. Your feedback and participation are invaluable to us.



NEWSLETTER

·Front Row Parking
·Special Ordering

·Free Gift Wrapping
·World Wide Shipping

Special Holiday Services

GOLF

Minute With Maddox
“October was a great month. We had a lot of
successful club events and outings. We have
already begun to book outings and events for
2024.Please let us know if we can assist you in
setting up an outing or event for your business,
corporation, or favorite charity.

As always… Thank you for che
 and we appreciate your help in
See you on the links! - Cary

Golf Shop Christmas Sale

Hole In One
BJeff Hicks

10/22/23
#17

153 Yards
8 Iron

Remy Roberts
10/25/23

#8
143 Yards

9 Iron

Come and check out the great
deals on selected woods & putters!

Gift Ideas

Mike Nolan
10/14/23

#13
105 yards

9 iron

Witnesses: Larry Aistrup & Jerry Gunn

As like last year your Christmas Discount will be available beginning on Black
Friday.  Be on the lookout for your Golf Shop Christmas Discount email.  We will

also still have the Twelve Days of Christmas Sale too.   As the holiday season
rolls around please keep the golf shop in mind as you purchase your gifts.  We

will have a holiday sale beginning after Thanksgiving.

Golf Shop Credit

Just a friendly reminder to make sure and use your
golf shop credit by the end of the year (12/31/2023). 
Also, if you have a gift certificate be sure and check
 the expiration date.

November Sale 

As always… Thank you for checking in with the golf shop before you tee off and 
we appreciate your help in following the cart rules for the day.

See you on the links!

Bushnell Range Finders
Putters - Scotty Cameron, Taylor Made, & Odyssey
Golf Balls – Titleist Pro V1
Wedges – Titleist Vokey, Taylor Made, & Callaway
Cart Bags – Callaway, Sun Mountainl, & Titleist
Shoes - Foot-Joy & Adidas



GOLF MWGA
Moment with Sandy

October was an exciting month for our Maumelle Women’s Golf
Association! We held our Guest Day and hosted the LRWGA

Championship Tournament.

Mark your calendar for our Christmas Party on

December 6th at 6:30. The evening event is festive

and provides an opportunity for those who work

during the day to attend. Bring a $25 gift to exchange.

A visitor from the North Pole has been known to drop

in. We also collect a donation to share with Hope

Alliance Food Pantry.

Michal Hodson, President.
 Stephanie Martin, Vice President. Mona Young,

Secretary.
  Lisa Sigler, Treasurer. 

This is a fantastic slate of officers to lead our group
next year.

The October meeting was held to
elect officers for 2024. 

Additionally in December, Janet Taylor spearheads a drive to provide
Christmas for families in our local schools, so she will appreciate donations

for this very worthy cause. More information to follow.

Last, let me thank you all for the support you have given me this year as
President. I can tell you, there is no other Women’s Golf Association like

ours! We truly are an extended family, ready to step up when needed. Love
you all.

This will be one of the last Moments with Sandy.
 Be sure to let Sandy and Gibb know how much they will be missed



JOSH RANEY
Fall is here and leaves are falling. We will be making a valiant effort to blow,
and mulch leaves daily. This process can be daunting with high winds and
continued leaf fall but we will chase them, nevertheless. Hopefully with this

fall weather comes the rain we desperately need it. 

I’ve been asked on several occasions when we are going to be cart path
only. The official date for CPO is 12th of December after the Cole

Pangburn Eskimo tournament. We will remain on paths until March 12th
giving us 3 months of no cart traffic on the turf during the cold and wet winter

months. This process, in my experience, has and will help the green up
process in the Spring leading into 4ball.

 I’d like to take this time to thank the members who donated for the grass
carp we put over 120 in the lakes to help combat the grass weeds. This will

not be an overnight fix but will help reduce the weeds over time. Also, we
had enough money raised that we bought new rake heads for the back nine

bunkers along with a few red hazard stakes. 

 Wood burning season is here as well we have a good supply of firewood
on the back nine that has been available to membership in the past some
members use it more than others. All I ask is that you check with me and

make a contribution, for each load you get, this money will be directly
invested in our employees. This year we plan on getting winter clothes,

Carhart jackets and bibs. 

Thank You , 
Golf Course Superintendent

Josh Raney 



Trick OR Treat
FAMILY FUN

RAIN OR SHINE THE FUN DON’T STOP 

ADORABLE
COSTUMES CANDY STATIONS BEST COOKIES

EVER 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO
MADE HALLOWEEN SO SPECIAL

FOR OUR MCC KIDS

BY GRACE MADDOX



LADIES
BINGO
NIGHT

FOOD. FUN. FRIENDS. PRIZES.  

FANTASTIC
PRIZES

CREATIVE
COSTUMES 

FRIENDS + A
WONDERFUL TIME 

SPECIAL THANKS TO BRENT,
JORDAN, JOEL AND LEE FOR

HELPING OUT WITH LADIES NIGHT
AND TO JANA, DEB, LISA, ALICE FOR

HOSTING A WONDERFUL EVENT.



BREAKFAST ITEMS WILL
ALSO BE SERVED

THANKSGIVING
BRUNCH  11AM-3PM
 

PLEASE REACH OUT TO GRAHAM GRAVES
FOR RESERVATIONS 

PRICE  
ADULTS $20
KIDS $10

Cornbread Dressing
Sweet Potato Casserole
Green Bean Casserole
Mashed Potatoes
Giblet Gravy
Cranberry Relish
Apple Pie, Pumpkin Pie ,
& Pecan Pie

Carving Station Turkey AND Ham

SUNDAY 19th

RESERVATIONS
ARE REQURED 

WALK-INS WILL BE
ACCOMMODATED
IN OPEN TIME
SLOTS

Omelet Station
Pancakes

Sausage  & Bacon
Breakfast Potatoes
Fresh Fruit 



ALA CART FOR SIDES
SERVES 4

THANKSGIVING
 DINNER  TOGO

CLICK HERE TO ORDER 

FEEDS 4-6 PEOPLE
PRICE  $150

Cornbread Dressing
Sweet Potato Casserole
Green Bean Casserole
Mashed Potatoes
Giblet Gravy
Cranberry Relish

Choice Of Turkey Or Ham

Choice of Apple, Pumpkin, Or Pecan Pie

Cornbread Dressing  
Sweet Potato Casserole
Green Bean Casserole
Mashed Potatoes
Giblet Gravy

Cranberry Relish
Apple Pie
Pumpkin Pie 
 Pecan Pie

$ 14
$ 14
$ 14
$ 14 
$ 9

$ 5
$ 15
$ 15
$ 20

DEADLINE
TO ORDER 
IS SUNDAY
19th @10pm 



SEASONS GREETINGS 
EMPLOYEE HOLIDAY BONUS

     Once a year the members have an
opportunity to show their appreciation to the
employees' by contributing to the employees'

Christmas bonus fund. This has been a
tradition at MCC for over 30 years through the

generosity of the members.

The contribution is $30. Out of the amount
received, all Club employees will receive an

annual bounus based on length and quality of
employment to Maumelle Country Club.

All members will be billed on their November
30th, 2023 statement for this bonus.

 If you do not wish to contribute, please call the
club office and we will deduct this charge from

your account.

EMPLOYEES APPRECIATE THE MEMBER'S CONTRIBUTIONS
TO THE EMPLOYEE CHRISTMAS BONUS AND LOOK
FORWARD TO SERVING THE MEMBERS' AGAIN IN 2024



DONATION REQUEST 
YOUR CLOSET CLEAN OUT

WE ARE LOOKING TO FILL
OUR DECORATION BOXES

        ‘Tis the season for decorations!!                 
As you start unpacking last years  

Thanksgiving & Christmas décor, please
bring anything you are no longer using to

the club. 

PLEASE CONTACT KATHERINE COLLING
MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR

katherine@maumellecc.com or 4792646766

We are looking for items to top
tables, use on buffets, decorate

entrance ways, and all our social
events. Anything the club can not

use we will donate to - Counting on
Each Other. They help senior

citizens in need. 



WELCOME 
NEW MEMBERS 

OCTOBER &
NOVEMBER 2023

WELCOME TO THE FAMILY 

Kasen & Haley Kimbrell 
Patrick Winton 

Keith & Teresa Satterfield
Rick & Jackie Wassom
Payton & Natalie Martin

Welcome Back:
Zac & Anna Beth Johnson

Rob & Leah Schlitts

 


